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To ask the Minister for Health when Enniscorthy, New Ross and Gorey Primary Care Centres will
move to advanced planning stage; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Browne,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context

of the above Parliamentary Question which was submitted to the Minister for Health for
response.

I have examined the matter and the following response outlines the position.

The HSE has issued Letters of Intent to Developers in respect of Gorey, Enniscorthy and New Ross
Primary Care Centres. The relevant Developer will work in close liaison with the Estates and Service
personnel with the aim of finalising a schedule of accommodation for each individual Primary Care
Centre. However, it is the responsibility of the Developer to progress the development of the
Primary Care Centre to the planning stage.

Agreement to Lease has not been reached for any of these areas.

Should you have any further queries in relation to same, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms. Anna Marie Lanigan
Head of Service-Primary Care
South East Community Healthcare



